
 
 
 
  

December 20, 2024 
 
 

STATEMENT FROM THE BOARD OF THE APPRAISAL SUBCOMMITTEE 
 
After more than fifteen years of service to the Appraisal Subcommittee (ASC), Executive 
Director Jim Park has decided to leave his position, effective January 1, 2025.  The ASC Board 
would like to thank Jim for his many years of dedicated service to the Appraisal Subcommittee, 
its mission, and its people.  Jim had many important accomplishments during his tenure as 
Executive Director, including implementing provisions of the Dodd-Frank Act that apply to the 
ASC.  The ASC Board wishes Jim the very best in all his future endeavors. 
 
Beginning January 1, 2025, the Appraisal Subcommittee General Counsel will serve as the 
interim Acting Executive Director.  The ASC Board will select a longer-term Acting Executive 
Director while the Board undertakes a search for the next ASC Executive Director. 
 
The ASC Board would again like to express its gratitude to Jim Park for his work and dedication 
to the ASC.  Also, the ASC Board would like to express its continued appreciation for the work 
and commitment of ASC staff, including their efforts and support during this transition. 
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